
DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL 

NAVAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING COMMAND SOUTHWEST 
One Avenue of the Palms, Suite 161 

San Francisco, CA  94130 

 
         

              

        September 17, 2014 

 

BY EMAIL AND OVERNIGHT MAIL 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Re:  In the Matter of the Petition of Puget Sound Energy to 

Update Methodologies Used to Allocate Electric Cost of 

Service and For Electric Rate Design Purposes, Docket No. 

UE-141368, Federal Executive Agencies’ (FEA) Non-

Disclosure Agreement 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

 On behalf of the FEA, enclosed please find the original 

and eight (8) copies of the Non-Disclosure Agreement 

Concerning Confidential Information in the above-referenced 

docket, Exhibit B (Expert Agreements), for Ali Al-Jabir. Also 

enclosed is the Certificate of Service. 

 

Copies of the above-referenced documents have been served 

via e-mail and US Mail to all parties in this proceeding.  

Thank you. 

      Yours truly, 

 

                              /s/ Rita M. Liotta 

 

      RITA M. LIOTTA 

      Associate Counsel 

            Regulatory Law) 

 

Enclosures: as stated 


